
December 10, 2019 

 

Regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sparta was held December 10, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 

Members present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, Council Deb 

Halpenny, Dan Maloney and Bill Smith. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read.  A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by 

Dan Maloney to accept the minutes as read.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Highway Superintendent Kevin Robinson reviewed his report. 

A motion was made by Dan Maloney and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to authorizing the Highway 

Department to purchase a new pressure washer, not to exceed $5,700.00.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Assessor Holley Smalt reviewed her report. 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to award the refuse and 

recycling bid to Waste Management and the Town Supervisor is hereby authorized to sign the contract 

for a 3 year term as stated in the bid documents.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Justice Christopher Scollon submitted his letter of resignation to the Town Clerk effective December 

31, 2019. 

General bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $9,073.41. 

Highway bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $14,458.14. 

Street lights bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $136.10. 

A motion was made by Dan Maloney and seconded by Bill Smith to adjourn the meeting.  All voted 

yes.  Carried. 

Year End Meeting will be held Monday, December 30th at noon.   

TOWN CLERK 

Sheila Duffy 


